
 
 
 

November 7, 2017 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Commission Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
RE: Revision to Intellifiber Networks, LLC - NY P.S.C. No. 2 - Telephone (Access) 
 
Dear Hon. Burgess: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find the original of the above referenced tariff filing submitted on behalf of 
Intellifiber Networks, LLC.  The purpose of this filing is to resubmit the Statement, which was 
inadvertently filed as part of the tariff on October 29, 2017, as a separate filing. The Company 
respectfully requests an effective date of November 21, 2017 for this filing per staff request.   
 
The following tariff pages are included with this filing: 
  
1st Revised Leaf 54 Removes statement text
Statement 1 Adds separate Statement section
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant to Intellifiber Networks, LLC 
 
tms: NYa1702a 
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